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Lane Closures at Caister Bypass (A149), Caister-on-Sea 

 
Lane closures will be in place along Caister Bypass (A149) at Caister-on-Sea from 
Monday 13 November 2023 to Friday 22 December 2023 for the installation of a crash 
barrier.  
 

The scheme is designed to help address the poor safety record on this busy section of 
road, which had seen a number of personal injury accidents over recent years.  

 
The work will involve installing a VRS crash barrier along the central reservation of 
Caister Bypass from the Caister Road Roundabout at Great Yarmouth to the Norwich 
Road Roundabout at Caister-on Sea.  
 
The road will remain open throughout, however for this work lane closures are required to 
the fast lane (lane 2) to both the North and South bound carriageway to maintain a safe 
working area for our subcontractors. Lane 1 will remain open throughout the duration of 
the works with a reduced speed limit to 40 mph and a signed diversion in place for road 
users to access West Road, West Caister.  

 

The work which will cost £660,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while this work is carried out. 
 
For further information 
 

Mark North, Deputy Bridge Manager, 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks


 

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Kath Flowers or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 

 
 
 

 
 
 




